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Dear Rule Committee and Oregon Legislators: I am opposed to the passage of 

Senate Bill 210. Who in their right mind proposed this bill? Why do you want to make 

it HARDER for people to vote? The system that Oregon has set up is so wonderful, 

risk-free and safe. It is a MODEL for the rest of the country to follow. We do not need 

to refer this bill to the people for a vote - there is a nefarious mind set in this country 

coming from the top to infect local politics and it needs to stop. This bill should not 

move forward. 

Christina Scarzello 


